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Do not allow the resumption of public lands on the promontory above King Edward Park. 

How dare outsiders decide how our city looks and is run. How dare you attempt to take 

public lands and give them over to profit, what is wrong with you? 

Keep your hands off our rail line-leave our beautiful historic city alone and stop over 

developing to line the pockets of a few people while the citizens lose out. 

 


